

July 10, 2019

Mr. William L. Brown, III Saint Paul Street Evangelization 815 S. Kings Ave. Valrico, FL 33511

Dear Mr. Brown,

As Bishop of the Diocese of St. Petersburg, I wish to express my gratitude to you, the members of your board, and all who have supported your vibrant apostolate. Your ministry's pioneering efforts carry the Gospel of Our Lord to our brothers and sisters — thereby helping them to encounter the beauty and truth of Christ's love.

Please be assured of my prayerful support of Saint Paul Street Evangelization now and in the years to come. May the Lord, "who began a good work in you, continue to complete it until the day of Christ Jesus" (Phil. 1:6).

With prayers and best wishes to you and your associates, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Gregory Parkes

Bishop of St. Petersburg

